

JAMES COOK BOYS' HIGH SCHOOL

PRINCES HIGHWAY - KOGARAH NSW 2217 - Phone: 9587 1770 - 9587 1699 Fax: 9553 8242 Email: jamescookb-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au
Web: www.jamescookb-h.schools.nsw.edu.au/

ABN - 25 518 551 942

Dear Parents and Carers,

It is with great pleasure that I can announce that Mark Marciniak was successful in the selection process and has accepted the position of principal of James Cook Boys High School, pending the completion of the 10 day appeal period.

Mr Marciniak comes to this position as a respected educational leader at Granville Boys High School where he has been Deputy Principal. In his time at Granville Boys Mr Marciniak has led significant school improvement and built a strong and cohesive school community. Mr Marciniak is passionate about boy's education and has particular strengths as a leader in PBL, peer coaching, literacy programs and developing strong partnerships to enhance the boy's education.

Mr Marciniak will take up his position at the start of Term 4 2014. I know he is looking forward to working with students, staff and the community to create a school that becomes the school of choice for young men in the local area. I am sure that you will all join me in welcoming Mr Marciniak into his new role

I would like to thank the panel members for their diligence and commitment in the selection process.

I will be remaining as the Director PSNSW for James Cook Boys High School for the start of Term 4. As the substantive Director, Ms Anne Ross, is returning to work next term the school will transition to be re-included with her network by the end of the school year.

Regards,

Sue Cran

Sue Cran
Director I Public Schools NSW I